Board of Trustees

President

Al Schober 928.925.1938

Vice President

Edward Hamilton 928.910.6067

Treasurer

Mark Mathewson 509.429.8635

Secretary

Debra Mathewson 509.429.6421

Trustee

Cheryl Turk Hill 717-4409

Trustee

Sheilah Rose-Luke 505.506.6274

Trustee

Bev Worthman 928-759-3438

PUUF Office

778-6672

Administration

Mark Mathewson 509.429.8635

Newsletter Editor

Marriner Cardon 778-9391 mcardon@ pobox.com

Facilities Scheduling

Ron Ricklefs 771-9559

Caring Committee Chair

Anne Geoffrion 443-0491

Lay Minister

Glenna Hudson 636-4877

PRESCOTT Unitarian UNIVERSALIST FELLOWSHIP



VOLUME 33-3

JULY - AUGUST 2019

PUUF's Summertime

PUUF Pilot Garden Project

Edward: Since its official launch on large harvest next year, when we June 8th, PUUF's new Community Gar- put our experience to work for a den pilot project has seen remark- much larger crop. Stay tuned!! able growth - and enthusiastic reception. The long-term goal: Raise fresh produce for local food banks. Shortterm progress: Little short of amazing. Plants in the garden have grown faster and more vigorously that we dared to hope. They now grow in both conventional raised beds and very novel soil-free "Aquaponic" growing beds.



very healthy, thanks to the constant due in part to the Mathewsons flow of nutrients from the aquarium. who installed the sprinkler sys-

With a little luck - and fair weather - we hope to have a



Al: Our garden is growing. Tomatoes, summer squash already have been picked. Peppers are growing in the plants and other squash are vining well. We are learning and next year we hope to be in full production.

Vegetable Garden:

Eunice: Not as exciting or fun to watch as the aquaponic garden, but our two 16 X 4ft. veg-The latter are rich deep green, and gie planters are doing very well, tem in June so our vegetables

PRESCOTT UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST FELLOWSHIP IS A LAY LED CONGREGATION. AS UNITARIAN UNIVERSALISTS, WE COMMIT OURSELVES TO EMBRACING AND CELEBRATING THE DIVERSITY THAT MAKES UP ALL HUMANITY. WHATEVER YOUR THEOLOGY, THE COLOR OF YOUR SKIN, YOUR SEXUAL ORIENTATION, YOUR ETHNIC BACKGROUND, OR YOUR PHYSICAL ABILITIES, YOU ARE WELCOME AT OUR FELLOWSHIP.



The July 14 Sunday service high-lighted a return performance with guitarist Marlee Terry and vocal leader Glenna Hudson leading the participants in a reminisenceful 'sing along' of memorable folk and popular tunes of earlier decades. PUUFers invited friends and a great, satisfying and nostalgic time was had by all.

are now getting regular watering. The squash and tomato plants have fruit on them and the peppers and melons have lots of flowers! Many thanks to the Mathewsons and all those who donated plants and seeds to make this a successful project!



WEBPAGE LINK
PUUF'S WEBPAGE
WWW.PUUF.NET

From the Board President

Hello everybody, well we are finally into summer after a rather cool month of May. As most of you know we have started a aquaponics/raised bed garden project. Please see the articles about this project elsewhere in the newsletter. Stop by the garden after a service and see what's happening.

The Rancho Vista Homeowners association had their meeting at PUUF and our board members attended in order to get to know our neighbors. Board member and VP, Ed Hamilton initiated a dialogue with the HOA president and we exchanged information relative to the neighborhood we are part of.

And then there was the combined picnic with Granite Peak at Goldwater lake on July 6th. There were about 35 people and we had a pleasant time hanging out by the lake.

I hope everybody is having a great summer and remember it's just 3 months until *snow* possibly.

Thanks, Al Schober, President

ANY PERSON MAY BECOME A MEMBER OF THIS FELLOWSHIP, WHO IS IN SYMPATHY WITH ITS PURPOSE AND PROGRAM, BY SIGNING THE MEMBERSHIP BOOK, AND THEREBY ACCEPTING THE OBLIGATION TO PARTICIPATE AND TO HELP SUPPORT THE FELLOWSHIP BY FINANCIAL OR OTHER MEANS. PLEASE SEE AL SCHOBER FOR INFORMATION.